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Comments: Wilderness permit limited use areas

 

Greetings,

 

As a long time resident and user of the Three Sisters, Mt. Washington, and Mt Jefferson wilderness areas. I am

strongly opposed to the limitations imposed by the limited entry permit system. Education on wilderness use is

the best form of protection of these vital areas. I would also recommend installing bathrooms in high use areas to

minimize the impact of human waste.

 

I will not use the permit system, but I will use these wilderness areas when I chose in protest. Nothing prevents

me from traveling off trail. So if this is how you intend on managing my sanctuary go ahead and attempt to keep

me out. These new regulations on limited entry will have an adverse affect impacting the original intent of the

Wilderness act.

 

Peacefully in protest,

 

John Chase

Sisters, OR

 

 

 

 


